STREETS AND TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE
Minutes: July 28, 2015 meeting

Attended by: Barry Seybert, Heidi Manning, Ron Sobel, Steve Randall, Reeyan Raynes, Tony Brosamle,
and Miguel Fernandez

MINUTES:
None were printed out for approval
PUBLIC COMMENT:

Barry Seybert and Dan Brin have been in touch with residents around Enadia Way School requesting the
area be looked at for SAR truck. This area has some of the worst streets in West Hills and is slated for
resurfacing.

LADOT or Street Services Report:

CD-12 has sent a letter to Street Services to try to “fast track” the repaving around Enadia Way School.
OLD BUSINESS:

Councilman Englander’s office claims our “Restricted Parking” signs will go up.

NEW BUSINESS:

Locations to consider for SAR truck:

Fallbrook south of Sherman Way

Medical Center Drive should be cemented for added strength instead of asphalt

Sections of Schoenborn St.



